
 

 

“Aim high – Live life to the full” 
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KM/DM                             1st October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are hoping to make a scrap book full of pictures that your child will relate to and enjoy looking at 

independently and with their friends. So we need your help. 

Can you bring in any photos of your child, parents, grandparents, pets or anyone who is of great 

importance to them? 

The photos will not be returned so we need them to be pictures that you don’t mind giving to us 

permanently. 

Thank you for your continuous support. 

Yours faithfully, 

K McKenna   C Parsons 

Mrs K. McKenna                             Miss C. Parsons 
The Little Buds Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


